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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

So, Who Do You Think You Are?
Some of you have probably seen the NBC TV show being aired Friday nights by

the same name, tracing the roots of celebrities. It certainly should bring more
awareness to families about their genealogical tree. This stems from the UK, a
country that has developed good symposiums now delving into the Genetics of
Genealogy (DNA). Our Regional VP Derek Done from London recently attended the
February symposium sponsor by the UK National History Society. He came away
armed with exciting information about how to get more family members to
participate in Family DNA Projects. I'm sure you will hear more about this at our
2010 Reunion at Doane College in July.

Our investment accounts continue to re-bound. The endowment fund now stands at $235,000 (Feb.),
while the book account had a modest gain to $94,000. This is due to the fact that the majority of that fund is
in a Money Market account which pays little interest.

We are pleased that our 2010 scholarship applications have increased from 15 to 17 this year. We have
seven new applicants (one has been accepted at Doane College) and ten repeats. The Foundation hopes to
be able to give them all some assistance. A BIG thank you to those Association members who made
contributions to the Foundation at the end of 2009.

I'm the one to break the bad news that we will not be publishing The Doane Family, Volume III in 2010,
which was my goal four years ago. Too miany family records are yet to be sorted out. Kay Blair, Historian,
and her assistant, Virgil Doan, have theirhandsfull and are working frantically to get the job done. I'm
sure you will hear more about this at the 2010 reunion. We are truly sorry about this delay.

Congratulations to our new Regional VP Jerry Fisher in Ontario for organizing a new Niagara Chapter
of the Association. He has had some valuable help from Peter Doan, as well as others, I'm sure. We will be
pleased to present their Charter at the reunion. _

And speaking of the reunion, I'm excited about what has being put together for our members. 1 am told
that the Friday night banquet is going to be a “real” blast, so if you are planning on leaving early, you better
change your plans. We are very hopeful of having some of our past/ present scholarship recipients at our
Tuesday night dinner.

Hope to see you “all” in Crete...Our new Logo will be revealed on Monday night.

Respectfully yours,
Dick Doane
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Erma Phillips

1030 Encanto Drive

San Jacinto, CA 92582
909-654-4312
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It’s Almost Reunion Time!

The 51st Biennnial Doane
Family = Reunion  planning
committee  reports that
registrations are coming in for
the summer reunion to be held
at beautiful Doane College in
Crete, Nebraska in July. Don't
be left out! Do come and enjoy
the week-long event that will
include feIlowsth time with
DFA  cousins, genealogical
presentations and rescarch, a
chance to share your talent, area
tours, a special LaDonna Gatlin
performance, and the exploration
of the college campus, designed : : %o
by Thomas Doane and others to Majestic, newly renovated Frees Hall
have a certain New England flair
out here on the prairie. If you have questions about the reunion or need an extra registration flyer call or email Janet
or Janis at Doane College. Contact information: janet.jeffries@doane.edu (402) 826-8234 janis.mitchell@doane.eduy,
(402) 826-8224. '

Please note that if you are planning to stay off campus there are only two
motels in Crete. They are listed in your registration flyer. There is a Super 8
and the.Crefe Inn in Crete. The other motels mentioned are near the airport
€W in Lingoln, Nebraska, about 25 miles from Crete. Unfortunately, at the exact
time of dur reumon, Lincoln is hostmg the international Special Olympics, and
lodging will be at a premium in that city. Of course, we are hoping that most
of you will opt to stay in our newly remodeled Frees Hall dormitory.

One of Doaneg’s signature
entrance pillars

W
Register today for the
51st biennial
Doane Family Assocnatlon

Reunion! =

We want to see you *ﬁ'

at Doane College.

Swans on Miller Pond




DFA Chapter News

Southeastern Ohio Chapter

Descendants of the southeast Ohio Doan family
of William and Anna Doan met on October 4, 2009 for
their 28th annual family reunion at the Lower Salem
Community Building. There were 80 relatives in
attendance. Table decorations were mums donated by
Delmar Doan in memory of his daughter Marcy Doan
Sargent, and pumpkins donated by David Amos and
decorated by Carol Layner. Peggy Doan Metx was in
charge of registration, Letha Arbaugh Haas conducted
the drawing for the country store, and Christy Morrison
and Megan Sargent Keller supervised games for the
children. A potluck dinner was served at noon.

President Jean Doan led the business meeting that .

followed dinner. A memorial service for deceased
relatives was conducted by Lila Hill. Candles were
lighted in memory of Sandy Hill and Jerry Doan.

Births since the last reunion were Evan Allen Hodge
born April 29, 2009 to Jesse and Isa Schoolcraft Hodge,
and Millie Ganelle Smithberger born August 6, 2009 to
James and Amanda Smithberger. Marriages reported
were Chandra Leeann Forshey to Michael Charles
Ontko, September 6, 2008; Jamie Lynn Tidd to Shaun
Michael Harries, October 4, 2008; Emily Hijll to Jason
Hall, October 11, 2008; Megan Leigh Sargent to Richard
Keith Keller, Jr, February 23, 2009. Deaths peported
were Jerry A. Doan, April 19, 2009 and Sahdra Lou Hill,

from the Webmaster

Our website, www.doanefamilyassociation,org,
receives almost 300 unigue visitors per month.
The most frequently visited page is "who

was Deacon John Doane?” The second most
popular page is the chapter information page.
If you have chapter events or chapter contact
information that you would like posted on the
website, please send notes to webmaster@

doanefamilyassociation.org.
— Jane Doane Anderson

May 13, 2009.

Prizes were awarded to Robert B. Doane, oldest
male; Lilla Doan Hill, oldest female; Emily Marcella
Hart, two years old, youngest attendee; and Gale and
Ruth Doan Morningstar of Columbus, Georgia, traveling
the farthest.

Ruth Gardener suggested that we all unite in saving
the tabs from pop cans. Gary Schoolcraft, manager of
McDonalds, will sell the tabs and donate the money to
the Ronald McDonald House. This project will be our
way of helping families with seriously ill children.
Peggy Metz took orders for Doan T-Shirts and will
deliver them at our reunion in 2010.

Officers elected for the coming year were: President:
Peggy Metz, Treasurers: Carol Layner and Theresa

" Schoolcraft, Secretary: Allan Doan, Historians: Virgil

Doan and Lila Hill
— Lila Doan Hill

California Chapter

The California Chapter of the Doane Family Association
is inactive at this time, however I will continue to assist
anyone needing research help. Contact me at ejphill30@
earthlink.net or 951-654-4312. — Erma J. Phillips

fi!,_m .............. Yt >

Find out more about Sheriff Doane
(standing) of Nebraska at the 51st
Biennial DFA Reunion in July.




CATRIONA LeMAY DOAN
AN OLYMPIC ICON AT THE VANCOUVER 2010 WINTER GAMES

Those of you Doan(e)s who watched the 2010
Olympic Games at Vancouver, B.C., may recall that
during the opening ceremony, several prominent
people were selected to receive the Olympic Flame as
it reached Vancouver, after a 45,000 Kilometer voyage
across Canada. The flame was transferred by them
from the torch to each of five arms which later formed
part of the Olympic Cauldron at Vancouver. One of the
prominent persons selected for this honor was our own
Catriona LeMay Doan, an Olympic heroine and veteran

of four Olympic games, whose accomplishments in.

champion speed skating events have been recognized
by Gold Medals in the Olympics and in World Skating
competitions throughout the world. In recognition of
her accomplishments, she was made an Officer of the
Order of Canada by the Governor General, one of the
country’s highest honours. In 2002, she earned the
Earl Marsh Award as Canada’s Athlete of the year.

This remarkable lady was born on 23 December
1970 in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan, Canada. She makes
her home in Calgary, Alberta, with her husband Bart
Doan, and their two young children. You may read
about her husband’s Doan(e) family connection in The
Doane Family, volume II, #1158, under Albert Urban
Doan. DFA Historian Katherine Blair reports that Albert
U. Doan’s son Melvin “Muff” Doan had several children
including Philip Doan the father of Catronia’s hiisband
Bart Doan. Melvin’s sixth child is Bernard Kent Doan

whose son is Shane Doan of hockey fame.

Since retiring from the racing circuit, Catriona has
received three Honorary Degrees: from the University
of Calgary, the University of Saskatchewan and the
University of Regina. She is a motivational speaker and
a bilingual presenter who explores with her audiences
the methods of achieving personal excellence and
motivating people to achieve at their full potential.

Catriona is actively involved in her community
and charitable associations including the Catriona
Doan Foundation for Children and Youth, acts as a
spokesperson for the Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus
Association of Canada, the Right to Play Athlete
Ambassador and Ontario’s Lakefield Oval Project. She
was appointed to be a Board Member of the Vancouver
2010 Olympics, a Board Member of CODA and the
Canadian Centre at Calgary.

She was selected by the official television network
for the 2010 Olympic Games by Canada’s C.T.V. network
and her voice has been heard providing advice to the
broadcasters of the Olympic Speed Skating events which
took place in the Olympic Oval at Richmond, B.C.

This truly remarkable young woman is certainly
deserving of the highest commendation of all members
of the Doane Family Association in the United States
and Canada.

WELL DONE, CATRIONA 1!
— Lyn Winters of the Barrington Doanes

v G Mernory

PrisciLLA DOANE MORSE
November 23, 1911 — March 19, 2010
Priscilla Doane :
Morse was born in Jack-
sonville, FL., November
23,1911, the daughter of
Adelbert Franklin Do-
ane, Jr. and Mary Bar-
tlett Doane. Mrs. Morse
spent her early years in
Beaufort, North Caroli-
na, summering with her
sister, Annis while visit-
ing the Bartlett cousins in North Guilford, CT. Following
her mothers passing when she was eleven, Priscilla lived
with her aunt in Florida. She graduated from North-
field Academy in Northfield, MA, and Gibbs School of
Business. She worked as a secretary in Boston for sev-
eral years sharing an apartment with her sister, Annis
and they together spent two years in Illinois working.

5

Priscilla also lived with her father in Texas before mov-
ing back to Guilford to marry Whitney Lester Morse in
1936. They lived in North Guilford in one of the Bar-
tlett houses before moving down town. Mr. Morse ran
a small grocery on Route One and they lived over the
Sullivan Funeral Home. In 1940 they purchased their
home at 55 Graves Ave. Shortly after Mr. Morse sold his
store and went to work for the State of Connecticut until
1976. Mrs. Morse lived in their Graves Av. home until
her death. Mrs. Morse was proud of her heritage as the
descendent of several of the founding planters of Guil-
ford and Deacon John Doane, Eastham, MA, founder of
the Doane family in-America. She was a life member
of the Doane Family Association of America and often
shared stories of her background and genealogy. During
her marriage Mrs. Morse worked for the Guilford Forge
as financial accountant for over twenty-five years, retir-
ing in 1976. She was a member of the Congregational
Church Alpha Club and was the church Treasurer dur-
ing the 1980's. Mrs. Morse was known for her baking



abilities especially the dinner rolls that she baked every
year for the church Christmas Fair. She knitted twenty
to thirty sweaters each year for this event and contrib-
uted sweaters also to the Guilford Senior’s Holiday Fair.
She allowed use of her garage for Guilford Senior’s stor-
age. She made sweaters for her granddaughters and
used her sewing abilities to make beautiful dresses and
capes for them when they were children. Mrs. Morse
was generous to many often making coffee cakes and
rolls for friends and neighborhood events. She enjoyed
watching tennis on the television and reading; in later
years listening to book tapes. She planted and cared for
asmall vegetable garden until the last three years. Prede-
ceased by her husband, Whitney L. Morse in 1977, Mrs.
Morse leaves her son, Whitney Doane Morse and his
wife Margaret Berger Morse of Guilford, CT; her daugh-
ter, Jane Coe Davis of Waterford, CT; granddaughters,
Torrey Priscilla Morse and Jessica Doane Morse, of Guil-
ford, CT; several nieces and nephews in CT, COLO, MA,
NH, NY, and WIS; as well as various Bartlett relatives in
North Guilford, CT. A private graveside service is be-
ing held at Alderbrook Cemetery on April 24, 2010. Mrs.
Morse will be missed by all. Donations can be made to
Dudley Farm, Guilford, CT.

DorortHY LOPRESTI

Dorothy LoPresti, who had been living with her son
in Illinois, died there March 3, 2010. DFA Treasurer Bar-
bara Doane attended the funeral in Hamilton, Pennsyl-
vania. .

FE A
ALceNA DoANE NORLING "

DFA Membership Chair Eunice Brabec reports see-
ing a notice in the San Mateo County Times in January
regarding the death of one Alcena Leigh Doane Norling.
This lady was born September 14, 1947 in Perryton, Tex-

as to Ovie and Alcena Doane, and died January 9, 2010
in San Mateo. She is survived by her brother, Gerry
Doane of Dundee, Oregon. Eunice says she sees none
of these family members in her records, and wonders if
any current DFA members are connected to this family.

SHIRLEY PAULINE BREEDEN
1929-2009

Shirley Pauline Breeden was a member of the Doane
Family Association since 1972 and regularly attended
their reunions. She died December 12, 2009 at Magnolia
Rehab/Nursing Center in Riverside, California., at the
age of 80. Shirley Breeden was a resident of Fontana,
California, for 26 years. She was employed at Kaiser
Hospital for 10 years as a LVN before retiring in 1992,
and was a member of the First Baptist Church of Rialto
for 26 years.

Shirley is survived by 2 daughters, Shirleen Drake of
Fontana, Pauline Sheldon of Fontana; and 4 sons, Brian
Drake of Mammoth, Kevin Drake of Ontario, John Drake
of Ontario and Peter Kern of Arizona; one sister, Ruth
Greenwood of Deming, New Mexico; and one brother,
George Doane of Palos Verdes. Other survivors incude
24 grandchildren; 25 great grandchildren; and 3 great
great grandchildren.

Services were held 12/19/2009 at First Baptist Church
of Rialto. Breeden was laid to rest at Riverside National
Cemetery.

Lucy HELEN DOANE, artist and teacher, age 101,
passed away May 22, 2010. She was the oldest resident
of Nahant, Massachusetts, and had the honor of receiv-
ing the famous Boston Post Cane when she turned 100
years old. See the spring 2008 and spring 2009 issues of
The Doane Family News for details about Lucy.

In preparation for our upcoming DFA Memorial Service at the Doane
College reunion, please submit any names of members you may be aware
of who have passed away since our last reunion. Those remembered at our
last reunion are listed on page 40 of the 2008 Proceedings. Information
needed: Name and date of deceased and resident address. Please
include your name and contact information in case we need to contact
you. Send information to: Mary Doane, 3888 Mark Twain Dr.; Pinetop,

AZ 85935. Or e-mail: marydoaneaz@gmail.com



Dr. J. William Doane...

A World-Famous Leader in Flat Display Technology

hile working at your computer, watching
television, checking your digital watch,
or using a calculator, you are most
likely reaping the benefits of the work
done by Doane family member Dr. J.
William Doarte in the
field of liquid crystal
technology. His
research at Kent State
University’s Liquid
Crystal Institute
(LCI) catapulted
the scientific field of
optical electronics into
a phenomenon that
now dominates the
electronics industry.
Dr. Doane joined Kent
State University in
1965, the year of the
LCT’s inception. Just out of graduate school, he was a
new Assistant Professor in the Department of Physics.
Doane found liquid crystal materials fascinating and
asked the LCI to synthesize a compound that he-could
study with nuclear magnetic resonance (NMR). That
was the beginning of Dr. Doane’s interest in liquid
crystals, and by 1967, his entire research program
focused on this material. He soon attracted other
physics faculty members and graduate students to take
an interest in liquid crystals, and academic programs
in this field expanded at Kent State. Dr. Doane, was
the director of the internationally known Liquid
Crystal Institute at Kent State University from 1983-
1996. During that time, he led the effort to establish
the National Science Foundation Center for Advanced
Liquid Crystalline Optical Materials (ALCOM). As an
active member of the international science community,
he has held visiting appointments and maintained
cooperative research programs in several countries,
including the University of Ljubljana in Slovenia,
Australian National University in Canberra, and
University of New South Wales in Sydney. A Fellow of
the American Physical Society (1982), Dr. Doane has
authored 200 articles and holds ten patents.
Dr. Doane is now Emeritus Director of the Liquid
Crystal Institute and Emeritus Professor of Physics
and Chemical Physics at the university. He retired

from Kent State in 1996 after a 31-year teaching and
administrative career. Doane is also the co-founder

and chief technology officer of Kent Displays, Inc, and
a world renowned expert in the field of liquid crystal
materials and devices. In 1993, together with William
Manning, of Manning Ventures of Rochester, N Y, he co-
founded Kent Displays, Inc.

Dr. Doane was instrumental in formalizing the
International Liquid Crystal Society and served as the
organization’s first treasurer from 1990-1996. He served
on the editorial board of Liquid Crystals and on the
board of directors of OIS Optical Imaging Systems. One
of Dr. Doane’s most recent awards was the inaugural
presentation of the Slottow-Owaki Prize for Display
Education at the Society for Information Display’s 2007
annual conference. He maintains research laboratories
at the LCI on optics and display applications of liquid
crystalline materials, and participates actively in
conferences of the Society for Information Display.

--submitted by Albert Doane, Ohio

News from Canada

Doan Reunion and Aaron Doan
UE Heritage Designation

The Port Colborne Heritage Committee will
be honoring the name of Aaron Doan UE with
a Heritage Designation and name change from
Stecle Cemetery to Doan Cemetery on Satur-
day July 10, 2010 at 2:00 p.m. The Cemetery is
located at 2146 Second Concession Road, in the
City of Port Colborne, Ontario. This property
is the original Crown Grant to Aaron Doan UE
and his family burial site. Doan descendants
will be celebrating a family reunion on Sun-
day July 11, 2010 at Bethel Community Centre,
2703 Chippawa Road, Port Colborne, Ontario.
Family history information starting at 10 a.m.
with a pot luck lunch at 12.00 noon.

If you need further information on the Doan
Reunion or Cemetery Designation contact Jer-
ry Fisher UE at 905-892-5477 email: jfisher14@
cogeco.ca




DoANE FAMILY ASSOCIATION PUBLICATIONS
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Volume 2 The Doan(e) Family......occeevererennans at 333.00 LACH ..comureiriee it
Doane Families of South-Western Ontario............. at $21.00 €ACH cevvrnrvererirrrsercs et
S&H for shipping to Canada, add $5.00 for each book to above prices if applicable:.........ooorovrinenn. $
Volume 1 Supplement........ccvucemmmmeninrmrrissscasens. at $5.00 each postpaid.....oecereerrmvercnsisiininann,
Volume 2 Supplement .......coivccecemenscisisssesnanes at $5.00 each postpail.......covcoverreeveiesserissennes
Doane Families of SW Ontario Supplement..... _ at $5.00 each postpaid........ccoveevevinrncnnciiveiiens =

Supplements are complimentary with orders of Volumes 1 and 2 and the South-Western Ontario volume.

DOANE FAMILY PROCEEDINGS
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for 11 or more ordered. Orders from Canada should include an American money order.
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A Reminder-Doane Famjily Volume 3 - We're
Kay is still waiting! already
’ registered

Please... if you have promised to update for the
your family line for DFA historian Kay Blair — it

is time! Don't let your branch of the family DFA

be left out! The Doane Family, Volume 3 is .

in the works and material is needed NOW! 'reunlon
Please email Kay at kkblair31@aol.com or in Crete,

call (703)430-2255, and et her know how you 3 LY T P28
are coming on the project [— Wy - ; .ﬁ Nebraskal




